
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Mrs. Mueller and Ms. J 

Kindergarten Class 2020-21 

Welcome to our class website.  I am looking forward to an 

exciting school year.  I believe kindergarten is the 

foundation year. This is the year your child begins to 

develop routines for their educational journey.  I hope this 

site is helpful in creating a bridge between home and 

school. 

Mrs. Mueller:   

pmueller@paulding.k12.ga.us 

Ms. J 

kjancarek@paulding.k12.ga.us 
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